
This is what we’ve heard from you so far

From our initial conversations with you, here are key items 
of interest you said we should consider when developing new 
transmission lines and substations.

•	 �Locate new transmission line with an existing line
•	 Avoid areas of significant Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal  
	 cultural heritage
•	 Avoid known recreation and tourism areas
•	 Avoid residential dwellings and key buildings
•	 Mitigation of potential biosecurity risks
•	 Impacts on highly productive and profitable agricultural land

There will be further opportunities for you to provide feedback 
to us as the project continues.
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  ���	To learn more about the Borumba Pumped Hydro Project Transmission Line Connections, 
	 please contact the project team on 07 3860 2111 or borumba@powerlink.com.au.
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